
 

10/26/2020 

To Our Adult Shinny Attendees:  

I hope this email finds you and your families healthy and safe during these times.  

Based on attendance numbers and conversations had with Adult Shinny participants it is clear that the 

restrictions imposed due to COVID-19 have greatly impacted the 6:30am Adult Shinny attendance.  

Until further notice, In order to preserve the Wednesday & Friday 6:30am-8:00am ice time as a viable 

opportunity for Adult players to skate, Twin Rinks will be allowing our internal Hockey Department 

coaches to conduct private lessons during this time.  

Adult Stick & Puck attendees will be afforded no less than half the ice, and private lessons conducted on 

the opposite half will be done solely by our professional internal coaches.  

Accordingly, the cost for Adult Stick & Puck attendees will be lowered to $10 for online pre-registrations, 

and $15 for walk-ons.  

We are anxiously looking forward to a time when COVID-19 protocols no longer hinder the turnout of 

Adult Skaters and we can return to our regular Adult Shinny pick-up hockey games.  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of Twin Rinks through these complicated 

times.  

Best,  

John Miserendino 

DIRECTOR OF HOCKEY OPERATIONS  

1063 Hope Street 

Stamford, CT 06907 

EMAIL:   j_miserendino@stamfordtwinrinks.com 

OFFICE: (203) 968-9000x14 

FAX:       (203) 321-1522  

www.StamfordTwinRinks.com 
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